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‘Love, Laugh and Learn’ 

This Half Terms Value — Joy 

Dates for 

your Diary 

Thurs 30th Jan 

Shrewsbury Art   

Gallery Trip Year 4 

Thurs 6th Feb 

Wolverhampton Art 

Gallery Year 3 

Fri 7th Feb 3pm 

Standon Bowers 

Parents’ Meeting in 

school 

Monday 10th Feb 

School Dinner Tasting 

Session Year 5     

Parents—See 

ParentPay  

Wed 12th Feb      

Sketch book drop in 

at the end of the day            

Friday 14th Feb  

Art competition  

closes  

Royal Navy Visit 

Today the Royal Navy came in and talked to us about a life as a       

Marine. Firstly, we did some role playing about landing a Helicopter 

on a ship which was very fun. Then we made some paper helicopters 

and tested them. Afterwards, Rob (one of the people who came to 

talk to us) made a little competition which Xander won and the               

win-

ners 

won wristbands. Finally, we got to ask them 

questions such as what is the fastest ship? and 

how long did you stay on a boat? which they 

gave us the answers to. Thank you for coming 

to talk to us! 

Oliver 6S 

Achievement Award 5B TA Award Star of the Week  Headteacher Award 

Lucas Darcy Bethany 5B Xander C 

Harper  Ellis 5H  

Harvey  Penny 6D  

Jaxon  Enzo 6KS  

Katie  Carter 6S  

Himani     

Luke Temple 

On Tuesday, we went to the hall and had a fantastic workshop with Luke  
Temple, a brilliant author! We talked about his  books and we watched trailers 
about those books ( including Traitors Re-
venge, Traitors Treasure and the Mutating 
Mansion). He was really funny and we loved 
listening to him! He got some volunteers on 
stage to tell a one word each story and do 
some drama. We asked him lots of questions 
and found out a lot about his life including that 
he was born on Halloween! Some of us bought 
his books and got them signed by him! We all 
wrote some stories the next day which we 

really enjoyed! It was a great experience   

By Ace, Megan and all of 6S! 



 

Details have been sent to parents vis email  

Wonderful Walsall Art Gallery! 

We had a brilliant day at 
the Art Gallery. It started 
with a workshop, where we 
carried out a printing activi-
ty to make some really 
effective designs. Then we 
looked at all the amazing 
art work and had a talk 
from the gallery staff about 
sculptures. Then we had 
some time to explore and 
do some sketching our-
selves. It was a great day 
and we all really enjoyed 
ourselves! By Amelia, 6S 

On 23rd January, Year 6 had 
a very special visit to Wal-
sall Art Gallery.  Whilst we were there, we took part in many interesting     
activities such as printing and plasticine sculpturing.  In the print making     
session, we learnt all about texture.  We used lots of different materials to 
create a variety of textures for different parts of the landscape artwork we 
had created.  During the visit, we explored different forms of artwork includ-
ing looking at flowers in their natural form.  Overall, we had a lovely time; we 
would rate it a 9 out of 10.   

PODS 

PODS is a grassroots parent carer peer 

led charity with staff and volunteers 

who have ‘real life’ experience to sup-

port families who have a child with a 

disability or additional need (aged 0 – 

25 years). 

PODS was set up in 2008 as part of the aiming high for disa-

bled children strategy from central government, we are now 

a completely independent organisation having been support-

ed by Parent Partnership in our fledgling years  

Our charity provides vital support to families with children/

young people who have an additional need or disability. We 

do this in a variety of ways, through our forum and parent 

voice, befriending scheme, family groups and support ses-

sions, children’s clubs and sessions, inclusive events and ac-

tivities, key worker support, sleep support sessions, sign 

posting and weekly information ebulletins, coffee mornings 

with schools, workshops, and a training offer to other organi-

sations around disability awareness and inclusion.  

Please feel free to contact our team who are on hand and 

ready to help with any questions or enquires.  

• 01952 458047 
• support@podstelford.org 



The Wrockwardine Wood CE Junior 
School “Living life in all its fullness” 

challenge.  
This week’s challenge is to:  
Search for stars and constellations 
with your family. 
We would love to see your photos 
please email them to: 
a3129@telford.gov.uk  or DoJo to 
your class teacher.  
 

‘Love, Laugh and Learn’ 

Where’s Nala? Unfortunately, there was 

only one entry for the competition this week 

and although it was correct there wasn’t a 

name on it. Mrs Perkins and Mrs Smart have 

therefore eaten the chocolate! 

Reminder!  If you have booked Wraparound 

Care breakfast club and no longer need it, 

please cancel it online or by phoning the 

office as we have parents waiting for a space 

when they are full. Thank you. 



E Safety Guidance  


